
Attendees-​ Matt Lambert, Greg Leclair,  Lance Becker, Rachel Pargeter, Rebecca Spear, 
Jayson Morrison,  Scott Matusovich, Mary Louie, Rob Levine, Erika Cheever, Scott Rousseau, 
Tom clifford, Bryan Cheever, Joe Guerriero, Marc Halsted, John Veilleux, Eric Turgeon, Caitlin 
Jordan,  Matt Goodrich,  
 
 
MEAHA Update-  

● COVID 19- using the new states recommendations as guidelines, could change if there 
is an executive order.  

● Name and Email for those scoring games- this will be added to the spreadsheet  
● Tier IV teams declarations at next meeting- tbd 
● Coed Travel Tournament Declarations (CBHA did not get one)- girls might get one but 

only 4-6 games  
● MHA & MCSA dropped out of MEAHA 
● October tier 4 tourney bids- possible for CBHA to get the bantam tournament  
● New rule for MEAHA meeting ( 7 zoom and 4 in person) we need at least one board 

member to attend each meeting-  
 
Directors Update- 
 
Ice Arena Update- 

● TIA- No games until further no notice. Intra squad scrimmages ok (Scott R),  House 
teams will need to be separated  with mites dividers, cohorted teams can play games 
together there. (46) 

● NYA- is the strictest rink in the state. Provided test results in outside state travel. They 
are concerned about state guidelines and they are getting guidance from higher up.  (44) 

● FIC- No spectators, masks, dressing inside (40 but up to 44) 
● CBA- will be following FICs lead, no locker rooms, Option to have a state rep/cdc review 

as an outdoor rink for just COVID, would need to remove wind mesh, Come dressed and 
put helmets/skates on at the rink 

 
-Looking at the potential of a half sheet outside next to CBA and run off the CBA chiller.  Would 
need to pay and talk to Falmouth 
 
-Expanding CBHA midgets to HS teams to get them on the ice if the HS season is delayed to 
Jan 1 
 
 
Academy- ​(numbers as of 9/10/20) 

● Capped LTP and BTI (waiting list email which is hard to navigate on the back end)  
LTP- 36 registered (1 transfer from Midcoast) 
BTI- 31 registered  

 



● Last year they had 3 hours of ice and combined for the first half of the year due to 
numbers.  

-Hold off on academy till Jan and then can evaluate then. Wait till final registration cut off of 9/20 
to make this final decision.  
 
 
Mites-​ (numbers as of 9/10/20) 

● 117 players currently registered with 17 transfers. Program is capped at 121  
 
Squirts- ​(numbers as of 9/10/20) 

● 61 players registered  
 
PeeWee- ​(numbers as of 9/10/20) 

● 35 players registered  
 

Bantam- ​(numbers as of 9/10/20) 
● 42 skaters and 5 goalies  

 
-ALL TEIR 4 hard cut off with 9/20 
 
 
T4 girls registration is 21 players between both U12/U14. Scott M is looking at outside girls and 
these teams historically fill up late.  
 
101 coaches signed up this year and had 170 coaches last year.  
 
 
Lost Ice-  

● No two hour blocks on saturday at TIA until 11/14 
● Lost 5 hours of games on Sundays, potentially an hour of ice gained at NYA mid 

afternoon 
● No Huskies ice at TIA anymore  
● Could you cohort mites into 3 groups and move them to TIA to cover our useless ice. We 

need to get them to Portland so we can have the other groups play.  Start at 6:50am and 
have 4 spots.  

● Bantams would move to NYA where the Mites would have played.  
● Open Sunday 3:10pm would rotate between boys and girls travel  
● Also boys and girls travel and use LTP time Sundays at FIC for local games  
● Review BHL/NEGHL schedules with ice changes  
● Teams/Coaches will need to be flexible about week night games 

 
*Mini ice summit after 9/20 
 



 


